
The

Thirakkural Research Publication Committee

Sri Ramakrishna Mission Vidyalaya
(Coimbatore District)

VIDYALAYA,

26th March 1951.

Dear Sir,

Dr. Rajendra Prasad, President of the Indian

Republic, has kindly consented to inaugurate the

Thirukkural Research Publication undertaken by the

Sri Ramakrishna Mission Vidyalaya in co-operation
with the Tamil Academy, on Saturday the 7th April

1951, at 4-40 pm. in the Senate House, Chepauk,
Madras.

We earnestly solicit your presence on the

occasion.

Yours. sincerely,

R. 3. V.P. President and Members of

The Tamil Academy, The Thirukkural Research
AVINASHILINGAM +

University Buildings,
Chepauk, Madras Publication Committe€.

ER PE

Please bring this invitation with you and occupy your seat before 4-30 p.m.


